Minutes of the meeting

2018-19

A meeting was held between the Department of Music and Department of Hindi
where it was proposed and decided that students of music department will
participatein solo singing competition on the occasion of Hindi Diwas which

will be celebrated in the college on September 14, 2018.

Members present in the meeting:

Dr. Sangeeta Sarat%at (HOD, Hindi Dept.)
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